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For immediate release
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ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Statement From Gov. Nikki Haley

 

COLUMBIA, S.C. – Governor Nikki Haley today issued the following statement:

"It is my understanding that there will be, as quickly as possible, a new trial where the Scott family and all of 
South Carolina will hopefully receive the closure that a verdict brings. Justice is not always immediate, but 
we must all have faith that it will be served - I certainly do. I urge South Carolinians - in Charleston and 
across our state - to continue along the path we have walked these last two years: a path of grace, faith, 
love and understanding. That is who we are, and who I know we will continue to be."
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